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The proposed Clean vehicle program regulations are extremely unrealistic, and will not help
Washington residents or the local ecology. The energy grid is not capable of supporting the
additional electric vehicles. Most households will be forced to hold on to older vehicles, rather than
replacing them with newer, more efficient (non electric) alternatives


